
AMEDIP:  The  deadline  for  the
submission  of  papers  has  been
extended
As indicated in a previous post, the Mexican Academy of Private International and
Comparative Law (AMEDIP) will be holding its XLIII Seminar entitled “Private
International Law in the current international climate” from 18 to 20 November
2020 for the first time online. See here.

The deadline for the submission of papers was today (16 August 2020). Due to the
difficult times we are all facing with the Covid-19 pandemic, the deadline has
been extended to Sunday 6 September 2020.

AMEDIP is looking forward to receiving your contributions!
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